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On Saturday, 18 March 2017, WFWP Norway held its annual council meeting in Oslo. The meeting was 
combined with a report from the recent meeting in Prague and a nice meal together. We ate together and 
then listened to Yun-A Johnson’s report from Prague.  
 
Afterwards, we had the council meeting where Roswitha Johansen stepped down and Johanna Toresen 
was elected our new President. The rest of the board remained the same.  
 

 
 
Ten members attended the meeting physically and five members gave their written authorization to 
different members to vote on their behalf.  
 
We are thankful to all the heart and effort Roswitha has offered to WFWP and are excited to begin a new 
year with a board that is now 80% youth. 
 
Reported by Marea Toresen 
WFWP Norway 


